Service Animal Registration

Service animals (dogs) must have prior notification and registration before being allowed inside on-
campus housing or other campus buildings. If you are a student requesting to have a service animal
on-campus as a disability accommodation, please complete an application for services with the
Student Accessibility and Accommodation Services. If the disability is not apparent, medical
documentation may be requested in order to determine eligibility. Once the information has been
received and reviewed, the director of SAAS will contact the student for a meeting to discuss further.

In the event that a service animal is approved, SGU's Department of Public Safety and Security (DPS)
will provide the student with a photo ID of the dog, as part of the registration process. Carrying the ID
is required while in buildings and must be made available to DPSS officers to explain the service dog's
presence and approval.


https://mycampus.sgu.edu/group/student-accessibility-and-accommodation-services/home
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